March 19, 2023: Congratulations to Adrian Armstrong and Ava Furby who placed first at FCCLA state for their Food
Innovations project! They will be competing at nationals in July.

Their project demonstrates knowledge of the basic concepts of food product development by creating original
prototype formulas for the assigned scenario, testing the product through focus groups, and developing a marketing
strategy. Participants will demonstrate their knowledge of food science, nutrition, food preparation safety, and product
marketing. Participants must prepare a display, suggested product packaging, and an oral presentation.

The Jackson chapter was also recognized for their participation in community service, competitive events, regional
meeting, and Power of One goal setting.
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